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7 February 2022 
 
Dear Jo Dowling,  
 
Planning Act 2008, Application by Ørsted Hornsea Project Four (UK) Limited (“Ltd”) 
for an Order Granting Development Consent for Hornsea Project Four Offshore 
Wind Farm 
 
Marine Management Organisation (MMO) response to Rule 6 letter 
 
On 24 January 2022 we received your invitation to the Preliminary Meeting to discuss the 
Examination procedure. 
 
Whilst the MMO remains an Interested Party for the Examination of the Hornsea Project 
Four Offshore Wind Farm, I am writing to inform you that the MMO will not be attending 
the Preliminary Meeting on 22 February 2022.  
 
The MMO look forward to working with all parties in the examination of this application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Gregg Smith  
Marine Licencing Case Officer  

 
 
 
 




